
 
 

Customs Act 1901 

 

Notice under section 269ZZM (4) 

 

HOT ROLLED PLATE STEEL  

Exported from the Republic of Korea  

 

The Anti-Dumping Review Panel (ADRP) has completed a review of a decision by the Minister 

for Industry (The Minister) to impose dumping duties with respect to hot rolled plate steel 

exported from the Republic of Korea. The Minister’s decision was published in the Australian on 

19 December 2013. 

Applications for review were made by Dongkuk Steel Mill Co. Ltd and GS Global Corporation. 

A copy of the applications and the ADRP Report to me is available on the ADRP website 

www.adreviewpanel.gov.au  

The ADRP has recommended that I affirm the reviewable decision. 

 

I, ROBERT BALDWIN, Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry, have 

considered and accepted the recommendations and reasons for the recommendations, made 

by the member of the ADRP, including all material findings of fact or law as set out in the 

ADRP Report. In accordance with section 269ZZM (1) (a) of the Customs Act 1901 I affirm the 

reviewable decision. 

 

Interested parties may seek a review of this decision by lodging an application with the Federal 

Court of Australia, in accordance with the requirements in the Administrative Decisions (Judicial 

Review) Act 1977, within 28 days of the publication of this notice. 

 

 

ROBERT BALDWIN 

Parliamentary Secretary to the Minister for Industry 

24 April 2014 

 


